
 

ESD #2 ANNOUNCEMENT  

Hill County Commissioner’s Court has voted to extend the 

deadline for 911 address signs to January 31, 2012.  

On October 11, 2011, ESD #2 at its regular meeting passed 

a resolution allowing for a payment of $1000 to each Fire 

Department for the completed installation of their fire district’s 

911 signs by the Commissioner’s Court deadline. 

Additionally, for any fire district where the department has 

refused (Mt. Calm, Malone) or failed to complete their district 

signs, any fire department can install those signs for an 

additional $1000. 

There are no restrictions on the use of individual groups 

(i.e. FAA, 4H, church groups, etc..) to help. Be creative. And 

“get’er done”! 


